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Center Update

New National CyberWatch Center Member Site Launched!

National CyberWatch Center

www.NationalCyberWatch.org

For the past week, CyberWatch members have been receiving 

email, notifying them of a new member benefit - - an online 

place to call our own!  This new member website has been 

designed to support the cybersecurity community and 

facilitate communication, collaboration, idea propagation, and 

event awareness.

Member logon credentials are being rolled out across a 

three-week period, with the newest members receiving their 

login credentials first.  Probably the biggest news is that now 

the designated “faculty contact” for each member school has 

the capability to add other faculty (full-time or adjunct) as members under their respective institutions.  

This new app, powered by the Wild Apricot association management software, also gives members the ability to 

post News about their programs, or contribute opinions or topical information under the Forums menu.  For posting 

information on specific campus Events such as an upcoming workshop, conference or webinar hosted by your 

school, the current process is to send your information to the National CyberWatch Center’s Chair of Membership, 

Dr. Barbara Belón (bjbelon@gmail.com), who will not only post it on the Member site, but also forward to our 

marketing staff for inclusion in the next issue of the National CyberWatch Communicator.  

For those institutions that are not yet a member, the academic member information document as well as the 

application form can be downloaded at https://nationalcyberwatchcenter.wildapricot.org/join-us, with the 

completed form being emailed to Dr. Belón at bjbelon@gmail.com.   

Need to find a faculty contact at a member school?  No problem!  Just search the Directory (only available to 

members, not casual visitors).

For fast access to this great asset, bookmark https://nationalcyberwatchcenter.wildapricot.org/.  First, logon and 

update your profile. Then, become a contributor and share your program successes with the community.  

Future capability: Need to locate someone who is teaching a specific course, such as wireless forensics or cruising 

the “dark web”?  If our members have populated the “Security Expertise” or “Courses Taught” fields in their profile, 

then we’ll be able to identify them, on request.  This is just one small example of how the National CyberWatch 

Center is supporting collaboration by identifying personnel with a specific expertise, and how you can become 

known for the investment you’re making in targeted areas of this profession.

Don’t wait!  Get your logon credentials and check out the site now.

Coming Soon... Individual and Corporate memberships! 


